
From: Fred kindel <f.kindel@att.net>  
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 8:21 AM 
To: AttorneyCityWebsiteMail <attydept@folsom.ca.us> 
Subject: Folsom Electoral Districts 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 

City Council Members--I support the Bruce Cline map. I agree with the points he made on why his map is 
superior to others being considered. I believe the City should avoid any appearance of Gerrymandering. 
This will bring shame on our City. 

Fred Kindel, 118 Canyon Rim Dr, Folsom, CA 
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